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20th April 2020 
Dear Class 4, 
 
I hope that you have all had a restful Easter (filled with lots of chocolate eggs) and are 
feeling fully recharged and ready for Summer term! I trust that you are all well and are now 
getting used to your new routines and the fact that, for the time being, our school 
community will be a little bit different to what we are used to.  
 
I am sure that you have by now all completed your home learning packs and are eager to 
get started on some fresh activities. I have been working hard to prepare some learning 
grids for you to work your way through with some activities that I hope you will enjoy! As 
well as these grids, remember that there are lots of ‘2do’s’ waiting for you on Purple Mash 
and you have log in details for other websites to provide extra opportunities for learning 
and creativity! I have also set up a Class blog in the Sharing tab on Purple Mash to help us all 
keep in touch. Our Class 4 Home Learning Page is live on the school website, with lots of 
ideas and websites to keep you going. 
 
Remember, “reading gives us some place to go when we have to stay where we are” 
(Mason Cooley) so keep on reading and accessing books through Bug Club and share your 
learning with me by email so I can add it to our Class 4 Home Learning Gallery so that we 
can keep our community connected.  
 
I am very proud to be your teacher, I am missing you all (even if you are not missing me- 
haha) and I look forward to the day when we are all back together as a class and as a whole 
school.  
 
Take good care of yourselves and of your families and I will hopefully see you all soon. 

 
 
 
 

Mr Fannan 

               

 


